
 

14th September 2020 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
It has been wonderful to welcome Year 11 students back to Meden. We have been extremely 
impressed with their attitude to learning and their clear determination to set high aspirations in their 
studies, so that they achieve their very best this year. They have shown incredible resilience over the 
past five months and we are very proud of them. 
 
We would normally invite you into school at this time of year to talk about the importance of this year 
for your children but, as with many things, we will have to do this remotely this year. To that end, we 
shall text you a link, on Thursday 17th September, showing two short videos, giving you key 
information about your child’s education during this pivotal year. The videos will be available for 24 
hours. 
 
As always, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor if you have any questions. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Brett 
Deputy Headteacher 
 


